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Madam President,

The Kyrgyz delegation welcomes the distinguished delegation of Hungary and thanks for the presentation of its national report. My delegation appreciates Hungary’s efforts in the field of human rights by the adoption of strategies and measures aimed at the protection and promotion of children’s and women’s rights, and the rights of persons with disabilities. In particular, the creation in 2018 of the Crisis Management Ambulances that provide legal, psychological and social services; introducing the amendments of the Sign Language Act; the adoption of a new Action Plan for the Implementation of the National Disability Programme. 

My delegation recommends to Hungary the following:


- to further strengthen mechanisms at the national level to prevent and protect all victims of domestic violence.

- to continue its efforts in strengthening its mechanisms in protecting all persons including children from human trafficking.


Madam President,


In conclusion, we wish Hungary every success with the review. 

Thank you for your attention.
